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Mr Andrew Skele
Environment Manager NSW
ARTC
GPO Box 2462
Brisbane QLD 4000

06/03/2020

Dear Mr Skele

Inland Rail - Parkes to Narromine (SSI 7475) 
Approval of Traffic Transport and Access Management Plan

I refer to your submission dated 21 February 2020 requesting the Planning Secretary’s approval of the
Traffic, Transport and Access Management Plan (TTAMP), Revision 2, dated 25 November 2019 in
accordance with condition C6 of SSI 7475. 

The TTAMP was previously approved by the Planning Secretary’s delegate on 14 February 2019. I
understand that you are seeking approval of updates to the TTAMP following additional consultation with
Transport for NSW (formerly RMS).  

The Department has undertaken a detailed review, and after careful consideration, I note that you have
partially addressed Transport for NSW and the Environmental Representative’s comments. Therefore, as
delegate of the Planning Secretary, I approve the Traffic Transport and Access Management Plan
(Revision 2, dated 25 November 2019) pursuant to condition C6 subject to the following outstanding
issues being addressed and incorporated into the plan:

Risk assessment  Update section 4.3 to include a commitment to provide the details of risk assessments
to relevant road authorities upon request. 

Road safety  Update section 4.4 to include a commitment to maintain safe egress for local road users
and to minimise construction traffic along haulage routes.

 Update section 4.4.3 to reflect advice provided by TfNSW to manage and improve road
safety on local roads.

 Update section 4.4.4 to address comments provided by TfNSW in relation to
intersections on haulage routes.

You are reminded that the final approval of this document is contingent upon the above updates being
made prior to making the document publicly available. Please submit an updated copy of this document
to the Department for information. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Ms Lee McCourt at
lee.mccourt@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/


Erica van den Honert
Director, Infrastructure Management
Infrastructure Management

As delegate of the Planning Secretary


